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High Ercall        
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Rockstars and Animals!! 

What a great day! Lots of 
fun in Class 1 being  animals, 

painting animals, making 
animals out of 
plasticine! In 

Classes 3,4 and 
5 They have the  

challenge of 
moving our school up 
the schools list into the top 10 if 

we can!!! Class 2 are also 
starting out on the TTRS journey—so plenty of 

practise at home please!! 

 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 18th January KS2 Basketball competition 

Friday 21st January KS1 Indoor Kwik Cricket 

Thursday 3rd February Class 2—Trip to Cosford: Online 
form to come home next week. 

Thursday 10th February Class 1 Theatre trip—Dear Zoo 

Friday 18th February Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February Return from half term 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Thursday 10th March Exotic Zoo—Classes 1and 2 

Thursday 7th April Start of Easter holiday—children 

Friday 8th April Staff only—PD day 

Monday 25th April Return from the Easter holidays—
staff and children 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

 Class 1: Alfie M—being resilient 

 

  Class 2: Ryan H—being resilient 

  Parker H—being responsible 

  Class 3: Evan D—being resilient 

 

 Class 4: Alice E—being resilient 

 

Class 5: Cecilia S—being responsible 

 

Error from tills in the kitchen 

If your child is in Class 1 or 2, you may have received an email from Mrs Bowen, the 
school cook, incorrectly advising that money was owing on dinner accounts. 

This was sent out automatically from the T&W online banking system—not from school 
or Mrs Bowen! We are trying to rectify the IT problems with the school catering team. 

Class 1– Dear Zoo 

Please can you complete the online form for the Theatre visit 
for Class 1, if you have not yet done so. 

Outstanding payments for clubs 

Polite reminder: please ensure balances are paid and up to 
date for extended schools and clubs booked. Online payment 

preferred please. 

Archery 

Well done to our top archers this week who attended a 
competition with Mr Parton. Lots of fun had by all—who 

were total beginners but did an amazing job! 

 

COVID-19—Information Update 

Changes to guidance from Monday 17th: 

 If your child has tested positive for COVID, then on day 5 and 6 you 
should test with a Lateral Flow test. If both these consecutive tests are 
negative then they can return to school on Day 6. This would mean 
tests must be completed early mornings on those days. If the tests 
return positive, then your child can only return early if they have 2 
consecutive negative tests. From Day 11, your child should return to 
school provided that they do not still have a temperature. 

 From 11th January, if your child tests positive on a LF test, then a     
confirmatory PCR is not required. Anyone will a positive LF test will 
need to isolate immediately. This is a national temporary suspension. 
You should be using LF tests with your child if a household member has 
tested positive. 

 All remote learning will be on the website if your child is isolating. We 
will contact you on Day 1. 

 From next week the expectation is that when there is one case in a 
class, please LF test your child for 7 days. As of today we have 5 cases 
in total: Classes 1, 3, 4,and 5. 

To order LF tests: Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral flow tests - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

